
DOCKETED

Docket Number: 14-NGVI-01

Project Title: PON-13-610 NaturalGas Vehicle Incentives Program

TN #: 221794

Document Title: Save the NGVIP Grant Project

Description: N/A

Filer: System

Organization: David Shubin / City Rent A Bin

Submitter Role: Public

Submission Date: 11/16/2017 9:28:34 AM

Docketed Date: 11/16/2017

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/be02d595-06a1-480a-ae1b-578fd007dfab


Comment Received From: David Shubin / City Rent A Bin
Submitted On: 11/16/2017
Docket Number: 14-NGVI-01

Save the NGVIP Grant Project

Dear Sirs 

As being a user of and also a reliant of grant monies from the state, I am disheartened to hear that it is going to be 
discontinued. As of today we being a small company, I have two trucks being built which I have never been able to 
do before, the difference being grant money that I'm going to utilize. And being truthful I wish I didn't have to get new 
trucks but California laws say something different. 

I was surprised when I heard the program was ending for reasons that the money isn't being used. We and I believe 
others were under the impression that all the money was gone and I was lucky and just made it with my grants, but 
to hear there is still 19 million that's crazy. I would believe some guys lost out because of that not knowing. 

Another problem that might of kept them away is you only have 210 days to build a truck, maybe when the program 
first originated that time frame worked, but now more time is needed. (250 days) 

Another option that would help us small guys to afford new trucks is the amount of the grant. I understand in days 
past it was $35 - $40K per grant not 25K. I know that would put a dent in that 19 mil. But I do appreciate what I 
have received in the past. 

In conclusion - not knowing money is available, 210 day limit, lesser amount, these added up is why I believe you 
have money left over, not because of nobody wanting it. 

If you guys kill this program, just a guess on my part, you won't be seeing no where near as many new CNG refuse 
trucks on the road anymore, especially from the small companies. 

--

Regards, 
David Shubin 

Serv-Wel Disposal & Recycling / A Rent-A-Bin 
901 S. Maple Ave., Montebello, CA 90640 
T: 1.888.768.2246 | F: 323.726.0471 | david@servwel.com 
â€œGive us a call, we love to talk trash!â€

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/b669ab0d-93ae-44a5-b03f-7cea6c41d340

	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf



